
  

 

CENT$IBLE NEWS  
CONNECTING CLIENTS TO MAKE THE MOST OF THEIR CENTS 
DECEMBER 2017 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & A HAPPY NEW YEAR 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to everyone.  Where has 

the year gone?  We all need to start planning for 2018 and that is 

both our business strategy and the financial implications.  We need 

to make sure everything is in place and up to date to manage our 

business finances and taxes, and ensure we can cash flow 

everything we want to achieve going forward.  But first we all need to 

take a well-earned break and chill out with our families, whether that 

is for one day or one month. 

MAKES CENTS CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR CLOSURE 

The office will close at 12 noon on Thursday 21
st
 December 2017 

and we will re-open for normal business at 9am on Monday 15
th

 

January 2018.  If you have any urgent matters that need attending to 

over this period please feel free to give Maurice a call on his mobile 

027 5926 794. 
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END OF YEAR WORK – GET IT IN BEFORE IRD SEND 
YOU A “DIRTY” LETTER! 

It is the time of the year that Inland Revenue starts sending out their 

“dirty” letters to those of you who have not had your 2017 end of year 

work done and your tax returns filed.  So for those of you who haven’t 

got everything together and in to us yet, then a rainy day over the 

holidays maybe just the time to sort it all out ready to get it to us 

when we open in January. 

If you are unsure what is needed, need another checklist sent to you 

or just want someone to put it all together for you then contact us and 

Lauretta or Bronwyn will be more than happy to help you.  The 

annual checklists can also be downloaded on our website. 

THE TEAM 

Maurice O’Reilly – Business 

Consultant 

Lauretta McKelvey – Client 

Services Manager 

Wendy Cate – Accountant 

Angie Kempson – Accountant 

Bronwyn Thompson – 

Frontline/GST Administrator 

Have a Happy Christmas and all 
the best for a prosperous New Year 
from the team at Make$:Cents 


